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Dear House Committee on Climate Energy and the Environment, 

 

Please SUPPORT HB 2961 to require expanded electric vehicle (EV) charging 

capacity at new commerical, multi-use and multifamily buildings.   

 

Ease of access to charging stations is important to increase uptake of EVs by renters 

and commuters;  this step will help Oregon to meet our climate goals to reduce our 

greenhouse emissions and pave the way for a healthy, sustainable future for all 

Oregonians.   As a very happy EV driver for more than 5 years, I know that access to 

easy charging has been key.  I am lucky enough to have support for home charging 

at my residence and I have saved a lot of money as a result.   

 

Please support HB 2961 and thank you for your legislative service, 

Evelyn Whitlock 


